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Retirement of Clear Claim Connection 

As you are aware from previous provider communications, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) will begin 

migrating to a new operating system beginning November 1, 2015. There are differences in the coding edits between the legacy 

and new operating systems as announced in Provider Bulletin P34-15, entitled “New Operating System – Code Edit Changes 

Notification,” published on September 9, 2015. The Clear Claim Connection tool does not support the coding edits for both 

operating systems; therefore, the decision has been made to retire this tool on October 31, 2015. With the migration to the new 

operating system, Blue Cross is working to better align our coding edits with state and federal coding standards, national 

industry practices, and instructions in the medical code sets.  

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
 

 
 

 


